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35% increase is ridiculous. It is above the means of the average wage earner and social security receiver. This is way above
inflation, C.P.I, possible wage increases. Maximum wage increases being around 3%, down to 0.3 per year. We have been
impacted by COVID19. Many now have only social security income. Pensioners who live here, who have retired here, are on a
fixed income. Their income only goes up either in line with inflation of C.P.I The situation the council has got into, is something
the governance of the state parliament should take responsibility. Allowing access to 0.0% loans. Paying loans off is another
option the government could / should look at. It's not the role of the ratepayers to resolve the financial situation the council has
found it self in.





